
Einittb*tatels ;Department of Jugtice 

OFFICE FOR IMPROVEMENTS IN THE 
ADMINISTRATION OF JUSTICE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

November 23, 1979 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Your Privacy Act request was forwarded to this office, 
among others, by Quinlan Shea, Director of the Office of 
Privacy and Information Appeals. 

We have searched the files of the Office for Improvements 
in the Administration of Justice, but have no materials of any 
kind pertaining to yourself. 

Sincerely, 

R. Timothy Arn 
Administratik  

ld 
Officer 


